
NEWSLETTER

GOOD DAY PARENTS,

THE SEARCH IS
ALMOST OVER!

FRIDAY, 21 JULY 2023.
BACK TO SCHOOL EDITION

As always, the week seems to have gone by in
the blink of an eye and the routines here on
both campuses, are as if we were never away.
It is wonderful to see our children returning to
school and despite the sleepy eyes and the
clutching of the blankets, as they try to escape
the cold, they are grateful to be back.

I know that our ECD parents are anxious with
regards to the appointment of our ECD Head and
the process is reaching it's final stages. I will
communicate the details with you as soon as  it
has been finalized. I appreciate your
understanding and patience in this matter.

TAKE CARE
We would like to wish Ms Leoni de Bruyn
well for the next two weeks as she prepares
for an important family matter. I know that
we will collectively offer our support to her
and her family during this time. I am
confident that our parents understand the
urgency of these circumstances. Additional
arrangements have been made and this will
be communicated shortly.

PARENT
CONSULTATIONS
The Foundation Phase parents attended their
parent consultation meetings this week and I am
confident that you have engaged with the
teachers with regards to the progress of our
children. If you require further meetings, please
feel free to contact me and I will arrange this.
Our learners’ success depends on a strong
partnership between us.

ART EXHIBITION
The Art Exhibition will also be taking place
on Friday the 28 July 2023 and judging by
the incredible response to our Science Fair,
I am excited to see you celebrate our
children again. More details will follow
next week.



NEWSLETTER
OPEN DAY - 29 JULY 2023

FRIDAY, 21 JULY 2023.
BACK TO SCHOOL EDITION

Our Open Day is on the Horizon and I look
forward to meeting our new parents as well as
our Grade R parents who are invited to come
and watch our inter-school sports day
specifically for the Grade R learners. We have
invited our neighbours and will engage in some
friendly races and matches. Lets get onto the
field and support our children. I know that many
of our parents would like to be involved and
assist us with our Open Day, so feel free to
contact ninke@ridgewaycollege.co.za.You also
have the option of having a stall on the day (at
no cost) to showcase your business or sell a few
treats and goodies. I am aware that this is
something that was requested by many parents
at the beginning of the year, so I am looking
forward to seeing you come through and make
the day a memorable one. Invite your friends
and families over and lets have some fun
together. There are also parent events (Tug of
War, Sack Races etc) for you to enjoy!


